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 The Greenwood Christmas Parade is going
Coastal For Christmas!

When: Sunday, December 5th
Time of Drop Off: 1:15

Drop off Location: Seaboard Avenue
Reminder: A survey was emailed November 5th regarding
participation. Please be sure you've completed your survey
and submitted payment to participate. Keep checking your
email for extra practices and for updates about our Parade

Number!




The end of the year is here, but we are JUST getting started! Prepare to
support your dancer(s) this Holiday season by attending the Greenwood
Christmas Parade and our first live Winter Showcase! Our Competitive

Company will also be performing on the train for the Greenwood North Polar
Express (tickets must be purchased at the Historic Railroad Museum). 

POLAR EXPRESS,
PARADES,

PERFORMANCES, 
OH MY!!!

It's a Parade!



Competition CornerThe North Polar Express will be
Saturday, December 11th. Information

will be emailed regarding this
performance. Remember that tickets
must be purchased thru the Historic

RR if your family wishes to participate
in the North Polar Express Festivities.
Please contact the studio for furtherquestions.

What's NEW or

DUE???

Parade kit orders are due

now

Popcorn Fundraisers due

Nov 23rd

Studio Closed November

24th-26th 

Winter Showcase Performance
When: Friday, December 17th
Dancer Arrival Time: 5:15pm

Showcase Time: 6:00pm
Where: Larry Traynham Center in Ware Shoals 

Cost: $5 Cash Only at the door
Please continue to check email for important Showcase info

and follow our FB page!
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Please remember that payments can be made thru our PayPal address below:
PayPal.Me/susiesacademyofdance

Remember to select "Friends and Family" and include your student's name in
remarks.


